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                        Do All You Can 

And there went a man of the house of Levi, and took to 
wife a daughter of Levi. And the woman conceived, and 
bare a son: and when she saw him that he was a 
goodly child, she hid him three months. And when she 
could not longer hide him, she took for him an ark of 
bulrushes, and daubed it with slime and with pitch, and 
put the child therein; and she laid it in the flags by the 
river's brink.                                                                                                               

                                                             Exodus 2:1-3 KJV 

 

 At the time Moses was born, Pharaoh who was alarmed by the 
growing population of the Israelites had issued an evil decree that all 
male Hebrew children be killed. Instead of obeying that edict, Moses' 
parents kept Moses alive and hid him as long as they could.   
Hebrews 11:23 tells us, “By faith Moses, when he was born, was hid 
three months of his parents, because they saw he was a proper child; 
and they were not afraid of the king's commandment."         When his 
parents could no longer hide Moses with them, they placed him in a 
little boat and put it by the river's edge. His parents did not know what 
was going to happen, but they did all they could and then trusted God 
for the rest. 

Many times we think we know how things will turn out, only to find 
that nothing happened the way we expected. Sometimes we may feel 
that our situation is impossible. But that is never true if God is 
involved. He is able to place a Hebrew child in the palace of Egypt 
and have him be raised as the grandson of Pharaoh. He is able to 
have that child's own mother paid to nurse him and train him. He is 
able to prepare that child to lead an entire nation. Nothing that we 
face poses a challenge to God.  
Our task is not to figure everything out, but to do what we know and 
trust God for the rest.  
Faith does not have to see the path—it simply looks to God. 
 When we cannot see the entire path ahead, we must do what is in 
front of us and trust God for the rest. 
                                                                                       Paul Chappell 

   



    Welcome To All of Our Guests 
   Thank you for coming. Please come back! 
 
  

Gluten Free Communion Available 
We have gluten free communion bread available 
for anyone who needs it. It can be found at the 
Welcome Center. You may pick it up before 
the services on your way into the auditorium.   
 

    We Are So Glad You Are Here!  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  
                          
                        KID’S Club 
 
                  Kids Pre-K - 6th Grade         
          **************************************                       
        Wednesday Evening Bible Class. 
  It includes a short & fun video reviewing the  
             lesson taught on Sunday 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
                        Come Join Us! 
        Wednesday Evening  7:00 PM 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

              * The January Item Is * 
                      Deodorant     
   For Mid Western Children’s Home 
                      Thank You! 
   

         
               
    * Skating Party  -  Jan.29,  6-8pm  
    * Wild Game Dinner- Feb.2, 5:00pm 
    * Winterfest in Gatlinburg- Feb.16-18 
    * Winter Jam Concert in Cincinn.- Mar.24. 
       

Sunday Morning Live Streaming Links: 
  
https://sunshinecofc.church/sermon-media 
https://sunshinecofc.sermon.net 

     
 
 
        The Elders will meet for prayer 
                 January 25     6:00PM  
    If you have a special prayer request,       
               please let them know  
               what is on your mind. 
              They want to help you. 
   

 

                       
                       Prayer Requests 
 
Clyde & Penny Ball  Please continue to keep them in 
your prayers. 
Esther Crisp Please keep her in your prayers. 
Gregg Ferrell Please continue praying for him and his  
family during this time.  
Travis Gampp  Thanking God and asking for his  
healing to continue. 
Marleigh Gilbert (Cousin to Jon & Don) 6 years old  
suffering with leukemia at St.Judes. She is in need of lots 
of prayer for strength and healing. 
PJ Glauder  Please keep him in your prayers as he 
continues treatment.  
Teresa Hayward  She will begin treatment for cancer 
soon. Please keep her and her family in your prayers. 
Peggy Hollback  Please continue praying she will be 
blessed with better health. 
Chris Jennings (Jack & Jane’s Son) Please continue 
praying for him and his family. 
Jared Kaiser (Kaitlyn Books Brother in law) He has 
been moved to the step down unit at OSU hospital. 
Please keep this young man and his family in your    
prayers for comfort, healing and peace. 
Rusty McCleese (Chris’s Dad) Please continue prayers 
for him and his family as he fights cancer. 
Lyla Napier (A Minford High Student) Please continue 
prayers for her recovery as she continues to improve. 
Mark Villinger Please keep him and his family in your 
prayers as he continues his cancer treatment. 
 
 
 
 
Esther Crisp                 The Courtyard  Rm. #106   
Sarah Gilliland              Hillview Room   L306 
Helen Hayward             Homebound 
 

             Please pray for our Country 
                       And our World   
                         
               



 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~         
                               Winterfest 2024 
                         Gatlinburg, Tennessee 
                                February 16-18 
 
 Register now: Text “Winterfest” to 740.935.9701 
 Include your name and email address 
 Junior High, High School, College Students 
 
 Departing from Sunshine 2/16 at 5:30am  
 Returning 2/18  at approx. 6:00pm 
 Cost is $120 includes Lodging, Transportation &                
 Registration.                                                                
 Schedule & more info:        
 www.winterfest.org 
    Contact Information: 
          Jamie Riley  740-935-7812 
          Tim Gampp 606-356-3345 
          Shaun McCray 740-935-9701 

 
  
  
       ADULT CLASSES WEEK OF January 21 

              *Sunday Evening Auditorium 
                              Gabe Coriell 
 
        *Wednesday Evening Auditorium 
                              Jacob Bowe 
        *Wednesday Evening Ladies Class 
                                June Book 
         Embracing Grace In How You Think & Act 
         Please Read:   Psalm 139, James 3,  
         Philippians 4:4-9,ll Corinthians 10:3-6 
          
        *Men’s Class - James Group- Rm. #8 

    
                           

                         John 8:12 
“Then Jesus spoke to them again,     
saying, I am the light of the world. 
He who follows Me shall not walk in  
darkness, but have the light of life.” 
  ………………………………………...    
                       
                   Ephesians 5:8 
 “For you were once darkness,  
but now you are light in the Lord. 
Walk as children of light.” 
 

     

    SUNSHINE CHURCH of CHRIST 
         We Invite You To Join Us  
             
     Sunday Morning       10:00 A.M.     
     Sunday Eve. Class     6:00 P.M. 
     Wednesday Evening  7:00 P.M.  
                                               
    You may also call 855-565-7670  
      to hear the lessons by phone.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
* A Special Thanks to Sharon for the great 
time all the girls had at the lock in. 
 *And to Ryan, Garris and all those that planned 
the bowling event. Everyone had a great time! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 * Roller Skating Party – Jan.29, 6-8pm. 
 @ Spare Time Recreation in Ironton 
     Everyone is invited!  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

 * Our Teens  are collecting various things to 
place in “Blessing Bags” to be given to those 
in need.  
There is a list of the needed items at the 
Welcome Center.  Please consider helping the 
teens help someone in need. 
If you have questions please see Tim Gampp. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  * Winter Jam : The Youth Group have plans 
to attend the Winter Jam Concert in Cincinnati 
on March 24. The cost for the tickets is $39.99, 
plus food and souvenirs.  
Please sign up in the foyer if you plan to go. 
The last day to sign up and turn in your money 
is February 14.   
Financial assistance is available for any teen 
that cannot afford the cost.  
Adults interested in attending please see Tim.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 * Men the Wild Game Dinner  
at Howell’s Mill is coming up on Friday,    
February 2 @ 5:15pm. This year the dinner will 
feature Bison BBQ Ribs.  
Please register at the Welcome Center.  
Everett Smith from Michigan will be the 
speaker for the evening. He is an avid 
outdoorsman and sports writer. 
Please see Shaun McCray for information and 
plans for group transportation to the event. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~     
       Take a look!  The Fellowship Hall Grew!  



 

 Ye are the light of the world. A city that is set on an hill cannot be hid.      
Neither do men light a candle, and put it under a bushel, but on a candle-
stick; and it giveth light unto all that are in the house. Let your light so shine 
before men, that they may see your good works, and glorify your Father 
which is in heaven. 
                                                                                    Matthew 5:14-16 KJV 

 

 God has called His children to be lights in the darkness of the world around us.                
We don't need anyone to remind us of how dark and hopeless things are because we see it 
every day. Rather than being discouraged by that darkness, we should be inspired to make 
our lives count for God. Speaking of John the Baptist, Jesus said, “He was a burning and a 
shining light: and ye were willing for a season to rejoice in his light” (John 5:35). The reality 
is that everyone around us should easily be able to see that we are children of God.       
This is best done not through our speaking, though we should speak the truth, but through 
our daily living. 
 If our lives are filled with the light of God, it will be impossible to conceal it from those 
around us. 
                                                                                                                      Paul Chappell 
                                                        

 

Those Who Serve 

Have a wonderful day!  

  

Sunday Morning  01/21/2024  01/28/2024  02/04/2024 

Worship Leader  Jared McCray  Zach Coriell  Shaun McCray 
Scripture Reading  Jesse Tunnell  Paul Jacobs  PJ Glauder 
Prayer  Troy Gahm  Mike Gampp  Rich Book 
Communion  Don Coriell  Gabe Coriell  Price Gammon 
Message  Jamie Riley  Jamie Riley  Jamie Riley 

Announcements /    
Prayer   Rich Book  Shaun McCray  Wayne Gampp 
Sunday Evening  01/21/2024  01/28/2024  02/04/2024 
Worship Leader   Shaun McCray  Jared McCray  Jacob Bowe 
Communion  Jacob Book  Tim Gampp  Mike Lemon 
    
    
    
    
     

    
    

    

This bulletin is a publication of the 
Sunshine Church of Christ. To learn 
more about the Church of Christ you 
may contact us at the telephone number 
or address on the front cover.  
Deadline for each issue is 8 am Friday.  
Content should be emailed to: 
 info@sunshinecofc.church 

 
Visit us on the web: 

sunshinecofc.church 

Sunday Worship - 10:00 am 
Bible Study - 6:00 pm 

Wednesday Bible Study - 7:00 pm 


